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We hope you are all well and would like to welcome all our new families to Tower View Nursery. 

News from our playrooms 
We have been having issues with GLOW emails but our wonderful admin team have been liaising with HQ to sort 

issue as soon as possible. We want you to continue to enjoy reading and seeing the play and learning of your child 

through their learning stories so hopefully issues will be resolved soon.  Please also continue to share your 

comments regarding your child’s learning with their keyworker, we would love to hear your thoughts.  

As you know, children are encouraged to play and learn in all weather, please ensure your child is dressed 

appropriately for going outside.  Can we ask that any shoes your child wears are easy for your child to get off and on 

themselves?  We encourage independent skills within the playrooms and some footwear can be difficult for staff 

and even more difficult for children.  Also, please note, children’s learning takes place in lots of different ways 

through a variety of media including sensory play which involves wet/dry sand, gloop, play dough, soil and many 

other things our children like to experiment with.  This means that your child will get dirty during the fun, learning 

day in nursery.  A dirty child is a happy child! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy of the Month 
The policy this month is “Healthy Eating”.  Please take some time to read over the policy and share your views and 

any suggestions you may have.  Paper copies of the newsletter and policy are available in our reception area.   

Tower View team News 
Wallace, our wonderful SFLW, has decided it was time to put his slippers on and rest up and has decided to retire. 

We all wish Wallace the best life in his well-earned retirement.  

Important Dates for your Diary 

Easter Fete – Thursday 28th March 3.00 pm-5.00 pm - An email and posters are around the nursery with more 

details. We will have a surprise Easter Visitor for a photo opportunity with your child. 

Term time - Nursery will close to TT children at end of their session on Thursday 28th March and reopen on Monday 

15th April. 

52 WEEK - Nursery will close to all children and staff on Thursday 28th March and reopen on Tuesday 2nd April. 

 
THANK YOU 

Huge thanks to Davy the Grocery Van in Garthamlock and Craigend and his wonderful customers who have 

donated money for all our children to enjoy fitness and dance classes with Carly, a local dance instructor. 

                                           


